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In accordance with the updated requirements of the Republic of Uzbekistan, passengers arriving from abroad
over 2 years old must pass a PCR test for coronavirus no more than 72 hours before departure to Uzbekistan and
get a negative result in Russian or English.

We recommend that passengers with children sign up for PCR testing for coronavirus as soon as possible.

Passengers without a test result issued in accordance with the requirements will not be allowed to check-in and
board a flight to the Republic of Uzbekistan.

 


